
MAGOTHY RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL’S

PARENT WEEKLY UPDATE

MRMS SPOTLIGHT

Dear Families,

The Assistant Principals have heard complaints from 

bus drivers about student behavior. Please remind 

your child(ren) to sit in their seat the entire time 

they are on the bus. Students cannot eat, drink, or 

play music loudly on the bus. Thank you for helping 

the drivers bring our kids to and from school 

safely.

If you are in need 
of Spring Sporting Gear, please use the 
attached Modell's Coupon. You will save money on 
your purchase while supporting the MRMS PTSO!

Please mark your calendars for the following 
upcoming family friendly fun events:

1. Harlem Wizards B-ball Game: March 3 6:30PM
2. NJHS Induction Ceremony: March 5 6PM
2. Honk Jr.: March 27 7PM & March 28 2PM

We plan to host our Annual Student-Led 
Conferences on March 10, 2020. Remember, 
schools are closed for students so they may 
accompany their parents. We also plan to have 
Parent-Teacher Updates in the AM, which will allow 
parents the opportunity to touch base with 
teachers. You can access the Sign-Up Genius 
here: https://www.aacps.org/Page/8420

Yearbook

http://yearbooks.classic-

photo.com/MagothyRiverMiddle/home3/Boo

kstore.jsp

Sincerely,

Mrs. Stacy Herbert

Week of 3/2 – 3/6

Mon 3/2

Homeroom:

B – Day
Read Across America

Tues 3/3

Homeroom:

A – Day
Marlin Block

Wed 3/4

Homeroom:

B – Day

MCAP Prep

Thurs 3/5
Homeroom:

A – Day
Social Interaction 1

Fri 3/6
Homeroom:

B – Day
D.E.A.R.

Aden Keithley and Talia Keithley competed at a 

state championship qualifying race at Ski Liberty. 
Congratulations to Aden who qualified for the 

state championships! Our Mr. Gourley also took 

time to go to cheer them on. We have so much 
talent at MRMS!

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aacps.org%2FPage%2F8420&data=01%7C01%7CMHENDRIE%40AACPS.org%7C57d5ae5402e34dc39c9608d7b95e0c87%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0&sdata=KC6URSag9saiaMaADwW6xI85iU0ievu0ShM205rxBvI%3D&reserved=0
http://yearbooks.classic-photo.com/MagothyRiverMiddle/home3/Bookstore.jsp


6th Grade Town Hall meeting –

Administrators, teachers, and students discussed concerns and learned 

about upcoming Spring testing and PBIS incentives.







PTSO Fundraiser Running from 2/21/20 to 3/19/20














